
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CITY OF COTTONWOOD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROPOSED WATER/WASTEWATER CAPACITY FEES  

 
 
Pursuant to Arizona Revised Statutes Section 9-511.01, the City of Cottonwood hereby gives 
notice that it may implement new capacity fees on new, nonexempt water and wastewater 
service connections within the City’s utility service areas. 
 
A report detailing the proposed new fees, including supporting documentation is available at the 
office of the Cottonwood City Clerk, 824 N. Main Street, Cottonwood, Arizona, and on the City’s 
website, https://cottonwoodaz.gov. 
 
A public hearing on the proposed new fees will be held on July 17, 2018 at 6:00 P.M. at the 
Cottonwood City Council Chambers, 826 North Main Street, Cottonwood, Arizona, at which time 
these proposed new fees will be discussed.  The first reading of an Ordinance to approve these 
fees may also occur at this meeting. 
 
The proposed new fees would not take effect until at least thirty days after the second reading 
of the Ordinance, which may occur on August 7, 2018 at 6:00 P.M. at the Cottonwood City Council 
Chambers, 826 North Main Street, Cottonwood, Arizona. 
 
Individuals are invited to contact Jesus R. Rodriguez, Deputy City Manager, at (928) 340-2710 or 
rrodriguez@cottonwoodz.gov with any questions or to obtain additional information about this 
proposal. 
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